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1. Jacksonville College signed the Certification and Agreement form, submitted it to the 

Department of Education, and received additional funds for emergency financial aid grants to 

students under the American Rescue Plan (ARP). 

2.  Jacksonville College received $482,730 under the ARP. In conjunction to the CRSSAA, the total 

amount received is $624,632. 

3. As of 09/30/2021, Jacksonville College has yet to distribute any funds under the ARP or CRSSAA.  

4. Jacksonville College estimates that 950 students could be eligible to participate to receive 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants under the CRRSAA. 

5. As of 09/30/2021, 0 students have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under the ARP or 

CRSSAA. 

6. An updated process of determining which students will receive an Emergency Financial Aid 

Grant is being prepared to facilitate the distribution.  

7. Any student with an emergency cost due to the coronavirus and who was enrolled in Spring 

2021 up to the academic term of when funds have been exhausted can submit the CARES 

application (found on the Jacksonville College website) to apply for the ARP or CRSSAA grant 

funds. These applications will be reviewed and included in the new process of determination 

and distribution of the ARP and CRSSAA.   

 


